
  

 

Battle of Britain Bunker Hillingdon 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,         
                                                                                                              
We have arranged a trip to the Battle of Britain Bunker in Hillingdon.  The trip will support the children’s 
learning and provide them with the opportunity to expand their knowledge and experiences. A full risk 
assessment has been undertaken.  

The school’s mini bus (with seat belts) will leave school at 9:30 am and return to school at 2pm, traffic 
permitting. Please collect your child at 3:15pm as usual. 

Each class will be going on a different day:  

• Tuesday 7th January – 6E 
• Wednesday 8th January – 6P 
• Monday 13th January – 6Y  
• Wednesday 15th January – 6S  

In order to cover the cost of the trip, we would appreciate a contribution of £2.50 per child, which you can pay 
on Parent Pay.  

Children will require a packed lunch for the day, including a drink in a carton (no fizzy drinks).  Everything will 
be thrown away after lunch, so please bring in a NAMED carrier bag NOT a lunch box.  The children are to 
wear school uniform and bring a coat. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Team 

 


